po o o de la Color



PQ Rep IEHG Email: <u>pqrep@iehg.ie</u>

9th May 2022

Deputy Jim O'Callaghan T.D., Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2

E: jim.ocallaghan@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 20859/23 - WTE, IEHG

"To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE staff in each hospital in the Ireland East Hospital in 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022; and 2023, in tabular form."

Dear Deputy O'Callaghan,

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking an update on WTE staff in the Ireland East Hospital Group.

I have had this matter examined and am advised that the requested data is attached separately.

I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Gallagher

Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery

